### Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter April 2015

#### IMPORTANT BUNNY BUNCH NEWS

- We hope everyone had a Happy Easter!
   Big thanks to those who helped make our Easter Party a success! The kids really enjoyed the Easter Bunny and making their S'mores with peeps!
- Remember, as it starts to warm up, the children will be going outside! Please keep this in mind when you dress your child for school. Please make sure they have a jacket or sweater that is labeled to avoid confusion! Thank you.
- Reminder: Tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance. Thank you!
- Movin and Groovin dates are: April 1st and 22nd. Gymnastics will be held every Thursday. Martial Arts is every Tuesday!
- ST Jude Trik-A-Thon is May 1st! A hand out will be passed out with more information in the weeks to come.

#### Star Teacher

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month,
Miss Kalia! Miss Kalia works in our Infant Room at
our Townline Location and is a valuable asset to the
Bunny Bunch Team! She is a very trustworthy and
reliable employee who is always willing to help others
out. Her kind and loving personality is what makes
all of the children, parents and employees love her.

Miss Kalia is very sweet and caring with all of the babies and always takes such good care of them. Her dedication, patience and love for the children does not go unnoticed! Thank you for all of your hard work! We are so grateful to have you as part of our team! Congratulations Miss Kalia!! We love you!!!

#### Star Students

Each month we have a "Star Student." The lead teachers will make the choice.

Certificates and prizes will be awarded at the beginning of the month. The teachers will base their decision on growth, development, relating to others, eating and napping habits and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Chelsea

TODDLER: Brody

PRE K 3: Lyla

PRE K 4: Logan



#### Happy Birthday!

We would like to wish Dylan and Avery a happy 1st Birthday! Riley, Kendall and Natalie and happy 2nd birthday! Wyatt and Madeline a happy 3nd birthday! Cullen a happy 4th birthday! And John a happy 5th birthday!!!

### Infant News

"Spring has Sprung" is the theme this month in the Infant Room. The babies had so much fun last month, and they cannot wait to celebrate the new season and the Easter Holiday! This month, the children will find themselves preparing for Spring by creating a variety of fun and cute crafts. Some of the crafts include gluing feathers on a duck, painting with Kool-Aid as well as decorating a cloud and a kite. We will be teaching the children new songs and reading books about Spring. Little bodies will keep busy and in shape through physical activities such as the hopping, stretching, throwing balls, and walks outside (if the weather permits)!



Rain, rain, go away Chelsea is here to stay! This little miss is the Infant Room's Star of the Month! She has grown so much since starting! Chelsea is a very calm and go with the flow baby! She enjoys sitting up and watching her older friends play and run around the room. Chelsea is learning how to sit up on her own and is doing a wonderful job at it! She can sit up with very little help from her teachers; soon enough she will be sitting up all by herself! Chelsea has quite the personality as well. She keeps her teachers smiling and laughing all day long with her silly faces. Congratulations Chelsea! Keep up the good work!

We Love you!!!

### Toddler News

The theme in the Toddler Room is "Spring Has Sprung!" As Easter has come and gone these little cuties will be jumping right into spring! This month the toddlers will find themselves busy with the following fun weekly themes: "Spring Animals," "April Showers," "Windy Weather" and "Colors and Rainbows". Each week has a variety of fun filled crafts including making ladybugs, raindrops, rainbows and sunflowers! It is bound to be a colorful month for these little ones! We look forward to this fun and busy month!



In with spring and in the with Toddler Room's Star of the Month, Brody! This handsome blue eyed cutie is such a joy to have in our Toddler room! Since starting in Miss Tonia's room, Brody's speaking skills have improved greatly! Brody is a very playful little boy who you can find him dancing around the room or using his wide imagination pretending to be multiple different animals. Brody has quite the artistic side to him as well. He enjoys crafts that include using Do-A-Dots, painting or free drawing! Brody is a caring boy who does a great job sharing and playing with others. You can always catch him giving his friends hugs! Congratulations Brody! Keep up the great work!

We love you!!!

### Pre K 3 News

Last month was filled with adventures of dinosaurs, leprechauns, and getting ready for Easter. Now it's time to jump right into spring and get ready fun the activities that the month of April will bring! We start the month with "Bouncing Bunnies" and "Weather for Ducks". During these weeks we will be painting, tracing, and making a button bunny to name a few things. We then continue learning all about spring and finish off the month with "Radiant Rainbows" and "Butterfly Magic." The Pre K 3 room will be filled with magical colors and wonderful butterflies! We are excited for what is to come in the month of April!



Pre K 3 is proud to announce Lyla as the Star of the Month for April! This brown eyed, curly haired cutie just lightens up the Pre K 3 room! Lyla is a very smart little girl. She knows how to spell her name, she knows her parents' names, colors, shapes and ABCs. Lyla always participates and helps Miss Michele during circle time. She enjoys being the weather helper and predicting tomorrow's weather! Lyla has a very silly personality that keeps her teachers smiling and laughing all day long! She enjoys making up new dance moves and watching her teachers attempt to copy. Lyla is always a very well behaved little girl. She shares and plays well with others and always looks out for the younger ones. Congratulations Lyla! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

## Pre K 4 News

March was a GREAT month for the Pre K 4! The children had a lot of fun learning all about Dr. Seuss, telling time and preparing for Easter! The theme for the month of April is "The World Around Me." We start this month with "Flowers All Around". The kiddos will learn about plants, the life cycle of plants, the parts of plants. Then they will go into learning about the wonderful world of fairy tales and "Once Upon a Time." We then get right into the Spring season with and "What's the Weather and making a sun with their handprints. Finishing off the month with "Community Works" learning all about the helpful worker and the important jobs they do!



April showers bring our Pre K 4 Star of the Month, Logan! Logan is an adorable little boy with blond hair and blue eyes. Since starting in our Pre K 4 room Logan has really came out of his shell! He has a very sweet and loving personality. Every morning Logan greets his teachers with a big hug and a huge smile! Logan is a very smart little boy and is always eager to learn. He knows his address, phone number and birthday. Logan can even sign his first and last name in sign language! Logan is a very good friends; he always does a great job sharing and playing with his peers. Congratulations Logan! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

# Happy Spring!!!

What a fun way to celebrate Easter with a visit from the Easter Bunny and making s'mores with peeps!



